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There are specific rules set up to determine how a Purchase Receipt is valued in Agvance. The Unprocessed

Purchase Receipt Valuation report found at Accounting Reports / Inventory / Purchase will display this value.

If the Product is in an Estimated Cost Inventory Department, then the program will value the Product on the

Unprocessed Purchase Receipt Valuation report using the Purchase Receipt cost.

If for some reason the Purchase Receipt does not have a cost or the Product is not in an Estimated Cost Inventory

Department, then the program will use the Purchase Order cost, if a Purchase Order is referenced.



If there is not a Purchase Order referenced, then the program will use the Product's Last Cost.




